

Friday, 28 February 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

As you will likely be aware, a confirmed case of Coronavirus has occurred in Swansea. The person concerned is receiving care and self-isolated immediately on becoming symptomatic.

I would like to reassure you the case is not in relation to a pupil in any school in Swansea or any organised school trips.

Our school is receiving regular updates from Swansea Council who are working in partnership with their colleagues in Health. They have assured us that the risk remains low and no additional measures need to be taken above the advice already provided by Public Health Wales.

If you need any further information please go to <a href="www.phw.nhs.wales/coronavirus">www.phw.nhs.wales/coronavirus</a>. We will update you all as needed, but please be assured that there is no need for concern.

Yours faithfully,

Mrs E Pole Headteacher